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15th December 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we approach the end of the Autumn term, we want you to know how much we have enjoyed 
welcoming the children at the Freshwater site into our family of schools. We have been very pleased 
with the way the children have settled in and progressed in their learning. It has been a rewarding 
experience getting to know you all and supporting your families.  
 
Late last week, the school Governors and I met with the Local Authority for an update regarding the 
school build project and the children moving across to the Yarmouth site. We are pleased to tell you 
that the planning application has been approved for the new school building at Freshwater and the 
project remains on programme. The children will now be moving across to the Yarmouth site in the 
Summer term 2021. We look forward to welcoming the children then.  
 
They will remain being taught by the current members of staff at the Freshwater site which will enable 
us all to build upon the positive relationships already formed. 
 
For the children from Freshwater who are using the FYT bus to Yarmouth, current arrangements will 
still be in place.  
 
Our Senior Leadership Team will continue their oversight of the entire Federation; we remain 
committed to the wellbeing and education of all the children in our schools.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the school. We wish you all a very Happy Christmas and the 
very best wishes for the New Year. 
 
With warmest regards,  
 

   
 
Mrs Grainger    Mrs Bradshaw 
Headteacher    Chair of Governors 
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